
Unitil
Unitil Service Corp.

December 7, 2009

BY HAND DELIVERY and ELECTRONIC FILING

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2425

Re: DG 09-201 Affidavit of Publication

Dear Director Howland:

Pursuant to the Order of Notice issued by the New Hampshire
Public Utilities Commission on November 25th, 2009, in the above-
referenced docket, enclosed please find an Affidavit of Publication on
behalf of Northern Utilities, Inc.

Since -ly,

A

Gary Eple0 /
Attorney for NU

Enclosure

cc: Edward Damon, Staff Counsel

Gary Epler
Chief Regulatory Attorney
6 Liberty Lane West
Hampton, NH 03842-1720

Phone: 603-773-6440
Fax: 603-773-6640
Email: epler@unitil.com


